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August 15, 2014 

 

 

 

RE: Blue Ridge September Meeting  

 

The September Meeting will be held Tuesday, September 16 at Botetourt 
Funeral Home located at 14920 Lee Highway, Buchanan, VA 24066 
starting at 6 PM.  

There will be 2 hours of CEU’s and a steak dinner. Tickets for the steak 
dinner need to be paid in advance, so we will know how much food to 
purchase. The tickets are $15.00 and $7.50 for children under 10. Drinks 
and desserts included. We will have hamburgers and hot dogs for kids if 
requested. 

The Continuing Education will be David Hicks from Pierce Chemical 
Company and Angie Bezik from VFDA on how a bill becomes law, the 
legislative process and the VFDA legislative agenda.  

Please RVSP by September 1st. 

 

 

 

Megan Conner 

Secretary/ Treasurer 
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